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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 18, 2019

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB306 by Watson (Relating to the release by a peace officer of certain individuals

suspected of the offense of public intoxication.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to the release by a peace officer of certain
individuals suspected of the offense of public intoxication could be absorbed using existing
resources.

Local Government Impact

According to Harris County and the Travis County Sheriff, no significant fiscal impact to their
counties is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 407 Commission on Law Enforcement, 405 Department of Public Safety
LBB Staff: WP, LBO, AI, NA, AF, SMi
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